Politics Club
The Politics Club provides an excellent opportunity for students and faculty to discuss local, state, national and international political topics; hear guest speakers; and team with other student clubs to plan events and activities. Politics Club officers are elected for one year terms in the second meeting of the fall semester. If you would like more information about the Politics Club, you may contact the club's faculty advisors, Professor Ellen Cannon and Professor Russell Benjamin. 
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